
 

 

  

Fun in PE Classé 

Learning teamwork. 

¦ǇŎƻƳƛƴƎ ŀŎǘƛǾƛǘƛŜǎ ƻǳǘ ƻŦ aǊΦ {ǿƛŜǊΩǎ /ƻǳƴǎŜƭƛƴƎ hŦŦƛŎŜΥ 

Jan.24th--Sgt. Crissman will present to the senior class on AFTER 

HIGH SCHOOL READINESS 

Jan. 26th-- 8th grade career fair in Wagner 
Jan.27th---Presenter on Girls State at 12:30 
Feb. 1st -- Testing workshop in Sioux Falls---All Day 
Feb. 23rd--- Juniors take the NCRC Assessment-- Starting at 8:40 
until around 11:30 
 
Scholarship applications are being handed out, seniors should 
be getting them completed and sent back or handed back to 
Mr. Swier if that is required. 
 
 



 

 

  

Winter Formal 2023  

Three members of the Corsica -Stickney FCCLA chapter had big ideas for their senior year FCCLA 

project. Bailey Dykstra, Payton De Lange, and Mara Lagge have always wanted to have a winter 

formal and they made their dreams come true their senior year. The three girls planned all of the 

details to make the night successful. Originally supposed to happen in December, they had to 

push the winter formal back to January 21 st , due to weather.  They hosted the winter formal in 

the Corsica Elementary gym where they decorated the stage with Christmas trees, white 

gossamer, and white and blue lights. The night started with the grand ma rch at 8pm, with a 

dance from 9 -midnight. The night was a huge success!  

 

Pictured above are the FCCLA students.  


